
 

July 7, 2014 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Friends of Boy Scout Troop 224, 
 
 
I am writing to introduce Andy Moehl as the new Scoutmaster for Troop 224. 
 
As a Troop 224 Eagle Scout, Andy is particularly well-qualified to assume Troop leadership.  
His Scouting skills are outstanding and his dedication to our young men is unmatched.  Andy’s 
understanding of Troop 224’s traditions is important in maintaining a solid high-adventure 
program. 
 
I intend to actively participate as an Assistant Scoutmaster and Committee Member for 
Advancement.  I will continue to attend outings, work with Eagle candidates, and assist with 
the many administrative and logistics items that come up throughout the year. 
 
I am pleased with our current Youth Leadership and expect the Troop to continue to grow.  I 
am thankful for everything I’ve learned and for the excellent support given both me and my 
son Sean during his advancement to Eagle Scout. 
 
I thank all the Assistant Scoutmasters, Committee Members, and parents who have helped 
me in so many ways over the past three years.  I could not have done it alone. 
 
Thanks again for all your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mike McEahern 


